
 

 
 

‘Exciting learning within our friendly and active community of Roslin and Bilston’ 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Welcome to Primary 5’s summer 

term newsletter.  

 

It was absolutely lovely to see the 

children back refreshed and ready 

to go after the Easter break, I 

honestly believe they’ve all grown 

an inch or two in the holidays!  

 

We’ve a lot to do in our final term 

of Primary 5, but with continued 

focus and hard work I am sure we 

will achieve lots! 
 

 

Miss Pow 

Numeracy & Maths 
Primary 5 have kicked off our numeracy this 

term by consolidating our work on division. We 

will also be looking at the link between the 

multiplication and fractions, decimals, and 

percentages. In maths we will be finding out all 

the ways we can measure things using different 

increments, including the all-important concept 

of time! 

Literacy & Language 
In reading I intend to introduce literature 

groups to P5, which gives the children more 

choice in what they read as well as greater 

independence in a reading group. For writing we 

will be mostly focusing on personal pieces and 

report writing. Being able to ask and answer 

questions when listening to a variety of sources 

is also something we will be working on in a 

listening and talking context. 
 

Science/Social Studies 
The spring season is always a great time to look a 

bit closer at our local surroundings and in 

particular the ecosystems within it. This term 

Primary 5 will have the opportunity to identify 

examples of local wildlife and do an in-depth 

study on a living thing of their choice, drawing on 

a range of investigative and scientific skills to 

achieve this.  

Health & Wellbeing 
The summer term is always very busy from a 

HWB perspective and this session is no 

different. As well as taking part in a range of 

physical activities during Health Week, P5 will 

take a closer look at what it means to be a 

citizen of their local community. We will also 

keep our fingers crossed for fine weather so we 

can get outside and practise our athletic skills 

for sports day! 

 
 

Expressive Arts 
For art this term 

individual lessons will 

focus on key techniques 

in drawing and painting. 

 

In conjunction with Mrs 

Stentiford and Primary 6, 

our class will be 

presenting our variety of 

musical talents in an 

afternoon showcase. We 

hope to see you there! 
 

R.M.E 
 

P5 will be learning about 

Hinduism in RME this 

term. We will review the 

key beliefs within the 

religion and then learn 

about the Hindu creation 

story. 


